
From: Bill Lynch   
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 7:42 PM 
To: Regional Clerk 
Subject: Position of chair of York Region 
 
Hi there, 
 
I support the request that the position of chair of York Region be directly elected by the people of York.  
Although I tend to trust elected officials, I believe that the risk of wrong agendas coming into play is 
sufficiently high that we should directly elect the position. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bill Lynch 
  
 


	From: Bill Lynch

